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Jacob Veaughn

From: Hannah Barker
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 11:09 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Letter from PSTA - Docket No. 20200176
Attachments: PSTA Letter.pdf

Good morning, 
 
Please place the attached letter in Docket No. 20200176.  
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
(850) 413‐6004 
 



September 29, 2020 

Chairman Gary F. Clark 
Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Commissioner Andrew G. Fay 
Commissioner Donald Polmann 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Contact@PSC.STA TE. FL. US 

R
ECEIVE n 
I ocr 2 9 2020 ju 

F.P.S.C 
COMMISSIONER CLARK 

Re: Docket No. 20200176 - Petition to Approve Duke Energy's Clean Energy Connection 
Program 

Dear Chairman and Commissioners: 

This letter is to express support for Duke Energy Florida's proposed Clean Energy Connection 
Program currently under review by the Florida Public Service Commission. 

As a municipality with our own focus on sustainability, we welcome the opportunity to participate 
in a voluntary, renewable energy program. This program complements our efforts to improve our 
city and state in energy diversity by continuing the addition of solar generation and lessening 
Florida's dependence on fossil fuels. We serve thousands of Floridians every day and we believe 
it is important to demonstrate both sustainability leadership and economic leadership in promoting 
long term renewable generation in the state. 

Duke Energy Florida's Clean Energy Connection allows us to participate in a solar program 
designed, developed, and built with Florida in mind. The Clean Energy Connection Program 
allows for Duke Energy Florida, for the benefit of all its customers, to continue to create local 
energy related jobs, support Florida's economic growth, and advance universal renewable energy 
in the state. 

This program provides an enhancement to meeting our sustainability goals as well as providing 
dependable Florida based renewable generation for all customers. We support Duke Energy's 
Clean Energy Connection Program and believe it continues to bring more fuel diversity and 
reliable renewable energy to the benefit of Florida businesses and all Floridians. 

Respectfully, we encourage you to approve the Duke Energy Florida Clean Energy Connection 
Program. 

Sincerely, 

lA,\_~ ~ 
Mark Knight 
Construction and Development Manager 
727-540-1906 
Mknight@psta.net 

Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority 
3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716 • Phone: 727-540-1800 • lnfoline: 727-540-1900 • www.PSTA.net [:I l'J 




